
Greater Portland  City League
Summary of Board  Meeting

April  20, 2006

Chris Harms, Board President, called meeting to order at 9:25.  Other members 
present were:  Marilyn Crandal,  Jen Heinrich, Betsy Mosser, Lori Layne, Heidi 
Wilcox, Janet Hammer, Cheryl Rathbun, Barbara Keller, Ruth Kilroy.

The minutes of the last Board meeting were approved as submitted by Chris 
Harms.  

The treasurey report was in order. 

There was an unresolved issue at the E division.    Discussion to follow.

The Reps from  G thru divisions K gave a summary of the votes for  1 or 2 
singles.   We were missing some so the vote is still  not complete.  Hop e to 
finish by e-mail so we have a decision. 

Since our Board meeting on 4/20/06, we now have the survey results from all 
the  Reps G -K.

1S/5D   316 votes
2S/4D   135 votes
No response-108 votes

Jen  Heinrich suggested we revisit the one/two season issue.  She asked for and 
explanation of  why the league change from two seasons to one.  After 
discussion, Barbara Keller suggested another survey be given the players.  The 
matter was tabled with no vote.

This was Marilyn Crandall's last board meeting since she has moved .  She said 
that she enjoyed working  with all the ladies on the Board.  We all enjoyed and 
benefited greatly by having her on the board.  We will miss you  Marilyn , good 
luck to  you .  We are sure you will do great things for your new town.

New Business is the Captains Brunch at the MAC Club
The Captains meeting is shaping up.  It will be at the MAC club on Aug. 9. Lori 
Layne from MAC is working on this for us.   We will need prizes so please ask 



your clubs or anyone you know that would like to donate a prize or two.  Janet 
Hammer will do the decorations again this year and already has some ideas. 
Corinne Mitchell will do the quiz with a Board member.  Three Board members 
agreed to greet the Captains as they come in to the meeting.   Thank all of you 
ladies for helping.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 am.

The next Board meeting will be  May 18th, at 9:15 at the Monarch.

Dates to note:

• May 18 -Board meeting  @ the Monarch 9:15 am
• May 31 -team commitment fee ($20. Non refundable)   ****
• Aug. 1- Last roster &   fee of $8. Per each member on the team
• Aug. 9- Captains Brunch (MAC Club)

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Kilroy 
D Rep. VTC


